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40 Well Walk

NW3 2HS

NW3 2HS

06/07/2017  09:12:582017/3214/P OBJDr Dr Anton 

Obholzer

I would like to strongly object to this development. In this part of Well Walk we've had a large 

number of problems with underground water, both from the Well and also from  Thames 

Water pipes. This development is likely to create further disturbance and subsidence of 

adjoining properties. I also object on the grounds of the noise and traffic disturbance likely to 

be caused as I am at home most days this will greatly reduce my quality of life.
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